Subject Line: December Senate Meeting

From Line:  Steve Messner, University Senate Chair

To All Voting Faculty from the University Senate

The next meeting of the University Senate will be held December 19, 2005, in the Campus Center Assembly Hall, at 3:30 PM.  The Senate will consider proposals relating to the following: 

a SUNY-wide Faculty Senate Bill Opposing the “Academic Bill of Rights”;

a graduate certificate in public health surveillance;

a graduate certificate for English as a Foreign Language;

email as an official means of communication with students.

The Senate will also continue the discussion of standards for social work.  Further information about activities of Senate councils and committees can be found on the Senate website, www.albany.edu/senate.
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